
srules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

Subject: Oregon Senate Rules Committee - SJR22 and SB838 

 

 

PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills! 

Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote. 

 
Karen Peters 
POB 243  
Sumpter, OR   97877       Kshandy@MSN.com 

 
 
Note:  They are voting tomorrow on this bill in the Oregon Senate.  I urge everyone to copy the message 
above, paste and send an email containing that information, along with your name and address to 
srules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

  Please pass the information on to anyone you think would be interested in doing this. 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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